
  

September 20, 1995 

 

 

 

 Mr. Lyon Garrison 

 1116 Melody Drive 

 Metarie, LA  70002 

 

 

 

 

Dear  Mr. Garrison: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me by telephone this morning.  On behalf of the Review 

Board, thank you and your family also for agreeing to donate the balance of your father's 

assassination related records and files.  If at all possible I would like to meet you on Monday 

morning October 2 to arrange for a transfer of the boxes at that time. I will have shipping materials 

with me and will send the records directly to Washington. 

 

You also spoke about your family's desire to have your father's records photocopied.  I've already 

asked our office administrator to make arrangements to copy the records you already donated as well 

as the records you will donate.  If you have any further questions about this please feel free to call 

Ms. Tracy Shycoff at ext. 233.  If you cannot reach her please do not hesitate to call Tom Samoluk 

or myself. 

 

I will call you late next week to schedule a time and location to meet you on October 2.  Thank you 

again, most kindly, for your ongoing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

 


